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8 July 2021

Dear Sirs

Adult Gaming Application at 574 High Road wembley

I see an application has been made for a ‘adult gaming centre premises licence’ at the 
former betting office on the High Road and want to object to it. There is a lot of anti-social 
behaviour already in the area but further gambling premises in the area will cause more 
disorder than we already get from the bookies with gambling machines nearby.

The groups who gather in the area are often drinking on the street despite the councils ban 
at all times of the day. If it is opening at night it will be even worse. Don’t force this on the 
ordinary people who use the High Road for shopping.

The police have more than enough on there plates and aren’t able to enforce the drinking 
ban never mind the problems that would be caused by this project.

I hope that Chongie will realise this is not a good idea and give up this plan. If not I ask you 
sincerely to refuse this application.

Regulatory Services (Licensing), 

Brent Council,

Brent Civic Centre,

Engineers Way,

Wembley,

HA9 OFJ



We authorise Knights solicitors of Two St Peter's Square, Manchester M2 3AA to represent us in 

objecting to the application for a Gambling Act licence by Chongie Entertainment Ltd at 574 High 

Road Wembley.

We acknowledge that we will not be responsible for that firms fees or any other costs arising.

Name.

Address


